planning2

From: Tighe, Griffin (HOU) < Griffin.Tighe@mahouse.gov>

Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 5:28 PM

To: planning

Subject: Tonight's EDIC Meeting and Resources from Rep. Hogan's Office

Attachments: 2021_EDIC Questions_Rep_Hogan.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Jesse,

Representative Hogan asked me to share this with you for tonight's EDIC meeting. This is a very unrefined document from which she was planning on elaborating more on with her conversation at tonight's meeting. There are excellent resources in here, but the document itself may create more questions than answers. I would suggest holding off sharing this with the group until our office is able to turn these responses into more refined answers to your questions. I will send you a better version of this tomorrow or early next week.

Thank you again for understanding her complex schedule. Please express to the group that Rep. Hogan wishes she could be there tonight but is very much looking forward to participating in full on June 3rd. In the meantime, please let me know if you do have any questions or concerns.

Best, Griffin

Griffin R. Tighe

Chief of Staff

Office of Representative Kate Hogan | Speaker Pro Tem State House, Room 163 | Boston, MA 02133 griffin.tighe@mahouse.gov | (774) 291-2072